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Summer Job Fair Coming to Fairgrounds in Pleasanton 

Saturday, April 22, 2017 
10AM to 2PM 

 
Apply and Interview for Fair Jobs On Site 

 
Pleasanton, Calif. – Those seeking seasonal employment this summer 
can get a jump on their search at Alameda County Fair’s Summer Job 
Fair on Saturday, April 22.  
 
The event runs from 10AM to 2PM at the Fairgrounds’ “Q” Building. 
Representatives from the Fair, Spectra Food Service and Venue Smart 
will be on hand to provide information, accept applications and 
interview potential candidates.  
 
Most positions start Mid-June and run through the second week of 
July. Students, “first job” applicants, retirees and all others interested 
in short-term employment are encouraged to attend. Candidates must 
be age 16 or older to apply. 
 
Attendees should enter at Gate 12 off Valley Blvd. and follow the signs 
for parking.  
 
For more information, visit alamedacountyfair.com. 
 
 

*** 
 
 
 
The Alameda County Fair is operated by the non-profit Fair Association without any 
tax funding from the government. It is ranked one of the Top 50 North American 
Fairs and the 7th largest Fair in California. The Fairgrounds is home to the Oldest 
One-Mile Race Track in America. 

 


